
ISSA HIGH SCHOOL DOUBLEHANDED CHAMPIONSHIP for the MALLORY Trophy 
Hosted by:  The Foundry at 

The Historic Coast Guard Station Cleveland, OH  44102 
June 5th & 6th, 2021 

 
Air Travel:  Arrive at Cleveland Hopkins International Airport 

Hotel Recommendations:  Crown Plaza at Playhouse Square, Doubletree by Hilton Downtown, Tru by Hilton, 
Hampton Inn Downtown, Aloft, or Hilton Downtown.  There are some great AirBnBs as well in Cleveland. 

Restaurants:  Check out the East Bank of the Flats or East 4th Street for great eateries, waterfront dining and 
music. The Harp is located just off the Shoreway on the South side.  

Directions: There is not an actual address for the Historic Coast Guard Station; 2800 Whiskey Island Drive, 
Cleveland, OH is the closest address and this map should help you get the rest of the way there. • From the 
Shoreway, take the W. 73rd Street exit.  This exit also as signs for Edgewater Park. • Turn right at the bottom of 
the exit if going Westbound.  Turn left at the bottom of the exit if going Eastbound. • Go to the roundabout and 
take the first exit off the roundabout. • Bear right where the road splits at a parking lot and follow that road past 
the Waste Treatment Plant. • Continue straight through the stop sign and into the Whiskey Island Park. • Pass 
the Whiskey Island Still & Eatery with it to your left and go straight down the gravel road. • Go to the end of 
that road where there is a wood gate and park in the gravel parking lot.  There will be lots of signage to help you 
navigate your way to the sailing center. 

 

Parking:  There will be signage for Check-in, Spectator Parking and Gear Drop Off.  Golf carts will be 
available to take competitors and their coaches out to the Station where the sailing center is located.   

Spectators: As of May 18th, parents/spectators will be required to watch the racing from Wendy Park due to 
capacity limits set by the City of Cleveland. Wendy Park is the perfect place to watch all the racing as the race 
course sets up right in front of Wendy Park. The State of Ohio and the city of Cleveland’s health orders 
continue to be updated weekly.  An email will be sent out to all teams with updated information the week before 
Nationals with the most current and up-to-date information regarding capacity limits at the Station and any 
health orders. 


